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NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING – Change of Location 
 

PLEASE POST 
 
 

Notice is hereby given of a change of location for a Special Meeting of the Greenwich Public Schools 
Julian Curtiss Feasibility Committee on Monday, October 28, 2019 at 5:00pm at the Havemeyer 
Building, Staff Development Room at 290 Greenwich Avenue, Greenwich, Connecticut.  The meeting 
will now take place at Julian Curtiss School, 480 East Elm Street, Greenwich, Connecticut. 
 
The purpose of the Special Meeting is to review current information available from the Master Plan 
about Julian Curtiss School in preparation for an RFP.  
 
Those requiring special accommodations to attend the meeting should contact Linda Valentine by 
phone at 203-625-7486, by email at linda_valentine@greenwich.k12.ct.us, or in person at 290 
Greenwich Avenue, Greenwich, CT, at least 72 hours prior to the meeting. 
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